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Mr Duncan Smith, TD 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House,  
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
 
Email: duncan.smith@oireachtas.ie 
 

PQ 53217/22 “To ask the Minister for Health the number of community resident placements that currently 
exist within CHO9; the number by provider; the names of providers providing these placements; the change in 
numbers between 2017 and 2022; the plans, if any, to expand the number of placements in future years; and if 
he will make a statement on the matter”.  Duncan Smith TD 

 
Dear Deputy Smith, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you with information in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question which you submitted for response. I have examined the matter and the 
following outlines the position.  
 

    

ORGANISATION No. of Residential Places 

Acquired Brain Injury Ireland 1 

ACH Healthcare  2 

Brothers of Charity 1 

Cheshire Ireland 11 

(Avista) Daughters of Charity 
(Dublin) 

356 

Prosper Fingal 11 

ChildVision 21 

St Michael's House 402 

Nua Healthcare 16 

St Josephs Mental Health 
Intellectual Disability Services 

138 

Hamilton Park 6 

Praxis 11 

Talbot Group 68 

Harvey Healthcare 1 

GALRO 1 

Camphill 4 

Dara Residential 2 

Embrace 8 

Gheel 5 
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Muiriosa Foundation 1 

Resilience Care 1 

Soilis 1 

St Josephs Stillorgan 1 

Stepping stones 4 

The Beeches NI 1 

Larche 9 

National Association Housing 
Visually Impaired 

12 

Delta Care  1 

Orwelll House 1 

 
Please note, numbers may change regularly especially in larger organisations such as St Michael’s House and 
Avista due to changing need, end of life care and other matters, thus the numbers are accurate as of Oct 2022 
at a point in time. This does not include residential services within Nursing Home care with significant top ups. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate 
to contact this office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
  
____________________ 
Ms Olive Hanley 
Head of Service for Disability 
 
 


